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This Certificate of Registration acknowledges 
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 is registered as a Single Site quality management system in conformance with 
   

ISO 9001:2015 and AS9100D 
 

The audit was conducted in accordance with the requirements of SAE AS9104/1:2012-01. PRI RegistrarSM is accredited under the ICOP Scheme. 
 

Scope of Registration: 
 

 The Application of Specialized Coatings for the Industrial,  
Commercial, and Aviation Markets. 

 

 

 

Number: 19359 
Previous Issue Date: 23-Apr-2021 

Previous Expiry Date: 22-Apr-2024 
Registration Decision: 25-Apr-2024 

New Expiry Date: 22-Apr-2027 



 

 

 Co mmi t ted  to  Abs o lu te  Qua l i t y  Amer i cas  •  Eu ro pe  •  As ia  
www.PRIReg is t ra r .o rg  

 
 
 
April 25, 2024 
 
 
Damien Harris 
Linde Advanced Material Technologies, Inc. 
Manchester Plant 
1366 Tolland Turnpike 
Manchester, CT  06040 
UNITED STATES 
 
Dear Damien, 
 
This letter is official notification that Linde Advanced Material Technologies, Inc. – Manchester Plant, has 
successfully satisfied their requirements of the recertification audit for ISO 9001:2015 and AS9100D. The 
recertification audit that was conducted April 10-15, resulted in 0 non-conformities.  
 
Due to an unexpected issue with the original Lead Auditor, we were required to assign a new Lead 
Auditor. The new Lead Auditor was able to accommodate the dates of April 10-15, 2024, which provided 
only 7 days to submit the audit, conduct a review, submit for expert review, close the audit, and publish 
the certificate.  
 
Customers of Linde Advanced Material Technologies, Inc. – Manchester Plant, should note that this 
unfortunate situation is no fault of theirs. PRI Registrar accepts full responsibility; all steps necessary to 
publish the certificate of registration for ISO 9001:2015 and AS9100D with as little delay as possible, 
have been taken. The new certificate is in good standing, and has been published in OASIS and in RMS. 
 
If you, or your customers, have questions regarding the information provided in this letter, I am happy to 
assist. We greatly appreciate the professionalism and patience you have shown. Our sincere apologies 
for this unfortunate situation.  
 
Thank you for choosing PRI Registrar. 
 
Kindest Regards, 
 
 
 
Dina L. Rigot 
Registrar Account Specialist 
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